
	

       Nursery News	

What’s been happening? 
	
This months topic is Nature and the children will 
be encouraged to engage in a nature walk 
around the garden to observe their 
environment, insects and plants. We will also be 
planting seeds and we will be measuring and 
observing the development of the seed over 
time. Our water tray will be full of leaves, grass 
and other natural resources that the children 
can collect from our garden. The children are 
invited to bring their own natural resources in to 
add to our sensory box from walks or visits they 
may have outside of nursery from weekend 
days out. We will also be creating our very own 
footprint/handprint nature paintings. 
 
As we are expecting sunny weather we do ask 
all parents to bring in sun hats in order for your 
children to be safe when spending time in the 
garden. We do provide factor 50 sensitive 
children’s sun cream but if you would prefer 
your child to use a different type please label 
and hand it to a member of staff upon drop off. 
 
 

Welcome 
We would like to take the opportunity to say a 
big hello to all the new children and their 
families who have started with us since our last 
Newsletter. We look forward to getting to know 
you and working with you. All the children are 
looking forward to making new friends too.  
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Theme this month 
Monthly Topic: 
Nature 
 
 

Reminders 
 
Parentzone App 
Check ParentZone to keep updated with your 
child’s nursery day, the app includes 
information about your child’s development, 
photographs of your children learning, meals, 
nappy changes and bottles. 
 
Safeguarding 
Michelle and Naomi are the Designated 
Safeguarding Leads for the setting. 
 
Expectations 
The staff at Little Trees Nursery do their very 
best to care for your little ones, all practitioners 
employed within the nursery are professional 
and polite and it is expected that they receive 
the same behaviour from all parents/carers. 
 
 

	


